
The WHPS Weekly 
Friday 24th  November 2023 

Dear Parent and Carers,  

Welcome to the end of another busy week! 

It feels like only yesterday we were welcoming the children back from half term and now we’re midway through! 

This week our WHPS Weekly is dedicated to Anti-Bullying Week, which has been happening over the last fortnight, 

finishing with an assembly today. All the children have engaged in lessons and assemblies around anti-bullying, 

and we also enjoyed a day of wearing odd socks to celebrate who we are as individuals. Over the next few pages, 

you can learn more about what the children did in their lessons and see the fun they had on odd socks day! 

This week, we also welcomed the Royal Academy of Music into Nursery, and the children in Y1, Y2 and Y4 are 

starting to get ready for the end of year Nativity and Pantomime —we can’t wait to showcase them with you! 

Next week, there is not just one but TWO coffee mornings! The first is dedicated to reading and the importance of 

comprehension. This is the next big step once children are able to crack the code and use their phonics. Compre-

hension is so important and we start to teach it from the very first moment our children open picture books. 

Please come along on Monday to find out more! Our second is dedicated to the outdoor environment and will give 

you a chance to hear about all the exciting projects that are happening.  

Have a wonderful weekend,  

Hannah Bones 

Deputy Headteacher  

EVENTS NEXT WEEK 

Last week for After School Clubs 

 

MONDAY:   9:00-10:00 Parent Coffee Morning—Reading Comprehension 

    Danube Class Swimming PM   

     1:30-3:30 Nasal Flu Yr1-Yr6 

TUESDAY:   9:15-10:15 Prospective Parent Tour 

        3:00-6:00pm Football Tournament @Talacre 

WEDNESDAY:  10:00-12:00 Royal Academy of Music visit Nursery  

    Thames Class Swimming PM 

THURSDAY:           9:00-10:00 Parent Coffee Morning– Outdoor Environment 

FRIDAY:   2:45-3:15 Golden Time  

     



 

 

 

 

 

We celebrated anti-bullying week by wearing 

odd socks to school. We also had some     

assemblies and did some lessons about anti-

bullying. Everyone loved wearing odd socks 

and celebrating being individuals.  

KS2 did some learning around the idea of ‘banter’ or   

someone saying ‘it’s just a joke. We talked about how this 

could go wrong and how we must always be mindful of 

how the other person is feeling. 



 
 

KS1 talked about different 

types of bullying and how it 

might look in school. 

We also talked about the 

importance of talking to a 

trusted adult if we see bul-

lying or are worried about 

bullying.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Amara-Belle, Louie and Zaynab 

explained that they read       

different scenarios around    

bullying and talked in groups 

and with their teacher about 

what they should do next. 

KS1 created their own sock 

and wrote some messages 

about saying no to bullying! 



 

At West Hampstead Primary School, we are committed 

to anti-bullying. We promote and prioritise positive    

relationships between staff and pupils and from pupil to 

pupil.  

If bullying is suspected or reported, it is taken very    

seriously. Support and sanctions are used, as necessary, 

and we always work with our parents and carers to 

help make the situation better. If you would like to 

learn more about this or you have any worries about 

bullying, please read our anti-bullying policy on the 

school website or speak to a member of staff. 



 

       

 

 

Click on the link below link for the Meet our families event : 

 https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/meet-our-families-tickets-753187623457  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/meet-our-families-tickets-753187623457


 

       

 



 



 

       



 

 

       

 



 

 

       

 


